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To all customers  
of Schäfer + Peters GmbH 
 

California Proposition 65 

 

Dear Madams and Sirs, 

 

We have received your inquiry regarding the "Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986" 

(California Proposition 65).  

  

The Act is an initiative of the State of California to address increasing concerns about exposure to hazardous 

chemicals. It is designed to ensure that no one in the course of their business knowingly and intentionally 

exposes an individual to chemicals known to the State of California to be carcinogenic or toxic to 

reproduction without first giving that individual a clear and proportionate warning. 

 

To implement the law, the State of California has, among other things, published a list of chemicals 

suspected of being carcinogenic or toxic to reproduction. The list currently contains more than 1,000 

chemicals. Our products may contain listed substances such as nickel, lead or chromate. However, 

California Proposition 65 does not prohibit the sale and use of these substances or products containing 

them. We would like to point out that you as a customer of our products may be subject to further obligations 

as a result of the use of these substances.  

 

The list and further information on California Proposition 65 can be found on the website of the California 

Government (https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/) and the California Office of Environmental Health Hazard 

Assessment (https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65).  

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ralf Löffler 

Leiter Produkt- & Qualitätsmanagement 
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